
Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street · Portland, Ore. 97204 

November 21, 2019 

Via Electronic Filing 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, Ste. 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 

RE: Change in Service list UM 2000 and UM 2001 

Attention Filing Center: 

Enclosed for filing is Portland General Electric Company's Notice of Change to Official Service 
List in the above-named dockets. 

Thank you for your assistance 

Sincerely, 

~/)(~ 
Robert Macfarlane 
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs 

Enclosure 



In the Matters of 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

UM 2000 UM 2001 

UM 2000 (Staff Investigation into Broad 
Investigation of PURPA) UM 2001 (Staff 
Investigation into Interim PURP A Action) 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY' S NOTICE OF CHANGE 
TO SERVICE LISTS 

Portland General Electric Company (PGE) hereby files this Notice of Change to service 

list in the above-captioned dockets. PGE respectfully requests the following be removed from 

the official service list: 

Colin Wright 
Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1 WTC0306 

Portland, Oregon 97204 
Email: colin.wright@pgn.com 

Dated this 21 st day of November, 2019. 

Respectfully submitted, 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY 

@AC~fll(? 
Robert Macfarlane 
Manager, Pricingandariffs 
Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1 WTC0306 
P01iland, Oregon 97204 
(503) 464-8954 (phone) 
Email: rob.macfarlane@pgn.com 
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